
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2025-26/05      Date: 15.06.2025 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal! 

We hope you and your family had a restful and joyful summer vacation. As we 

step into the academic term, we are excited to welcome our dear Montfortians 

back to school, refreshed and rejuvenated. 

This is to inform you that the school will reopen on Monday, 16th June 2025 for 

Classes VI to XII. And Classes Nursery to V will remain off until further 

information as per the rise in temperature. 

School Timings:  

• Classes VI to XII – 07:20 AM to 01:25 PM 

School buses will run as usual. 

Note: Students are requested to attend school in proper summer uniform. 

We look forward to a productive and enriching academic session ahead. Let us 

work together to make this year a successful and joyful one for our children. 

 

    
Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 


